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Mercedes-Benz Club of America 
 

Road Star Section 

Welcome New Members 
 

 Allen Attas 
Anthony Cairo 

William Evangelista 
Junior Hamilton 
Ajahnae Miller 
Craig Mundt 
Barry Noll 

Kenneth & Marietta Rappaport 
Michael Ryba 

Charles Saviano 
Benson Shulman 

Greg Tibbetts 
Kristie West 

Philip & Anne White 
Jeffrey Wildes  
Karl Wulfsberg   

  June	
  13	
  Road	
  Star	
  visit	
  to	
  RENNtech	
  

Upcoming Road Star Events 
 

Saturday, September 26 
Miami Auto Collection at  

the Dezer Collection 
 

Saturday, October 24 
Mercedes-Benz of  

Fort Pierce 
 

Saturday, November 21 
Breakfast – Location TBD 

 
Sunday, December 13 

Holiday party at  
Hobe Sound Golf Club 

 
More info contained inside 

this newsletter 



June	
  13	
  Road	
  Star	
  visit	
  to	
  RENNTech	
  

President’s	
  Le:er	
  
  
Since I wrote to you last on April 3, we have had three events to bring us to the "it's too hot" 
break for July and August.   

 On April 25, we did a driving tour of Palm Beach, leaving from the Flagler Museum, 
driving along the ocean past all the mansions, including Mar-a-Lago, on the way to the Banana 
Boat in Boynton Beach. Banana Boat is right on the intracoastal waterway with great views. We 
had a great turnout with many  members coming from the south. 

 On May 15, we had a breakfast at Toojay's in Palm Beach Gardens, which was again 
well-attended. Hopefully, in November, we will have another break-fast closer to the south end 
of the county.  Stu Altfest is working on a location as we speak. 

 Finally, on June 15, we went to the grand opening of RENNTech at their new, much 
larger facility in Stuart. After an informative tour, we drove to Conchy Joe’s in Jensen Beach for 
lunch.  It was a busy quarter. 
  For the upcoming months, we will be back in full swing with events in September, 
October, November, and December.  Looking forward to seeing you all there. 
 
Remember, a car club is not about the cars, it’s about the people!! 
Keep driving that Mercedes!! 
Barry Paraizo, President 
Road Star Section 

 On Saturday, June 13, 35 members of Road Star were fortunate to attend the grand 
opening of RENNtech’s new facilities in Stuart, Fl. RennTech has 36,000 square feet of state of 
the art technology housed in a beautiful building just off Rte. 95 in Stuart, FL. As we’ve 
witnessed before, RENNTech provided a great tour, lots of conversation, delicious 
refreshments and some incredible cars to look at and drool over. Thanks, Hartmut for another 
great visit. 

 The tour was followed by a great lunch at Conchy Joe’s as 
the Road Star section wound down for a summer vacation.  
 
 
Hope to see you at our next event in September. 
 



Upcoming	
  Road	
  Star	
  events	
  
Saturday, September 26 

Miami Auto Museum at the Dezer Collection 
2000 NE 146th Street, North Miami, Florida 

10:00am to 6:00 pm 
	
  

The	
  Miami	
  Auto	
  Museum	
  at	
  the	
  Dezer	
  CollecEon	
  (www.dezercollecEon.com)	
  has	
  something	
  for	
  everyone	
  —	
  	
  
a	
  family	
  on	
  vacaEon	
  to	
  the	
  most	
  seasoned	
  auto	
  enthusiast.	
  There	
  are	
  exhibits	
  devoted	
  to	
  Hollywood	
  star	
  cars,	
  Batmobiles,	
  	
  
the	
  largest	
  display	
  of	
  James	
  Bond	
  vehicles	
  and	
  collectables	
  in	
  the	
  world	
  and	
  the	
  newly	
  launched	
  Super	
  Car	
  Room.	
  But	
  this	
  is	
  	
  
much	
  more	
  than	
  just	
  a	
  celebrity	
  car	
  showcase.	
  Featured	
  within	
  the	
  eight	
  exhibits	
  are	
  also	
  military	
  vehicles,	
  European	
  classics,	
  	
  
motorcycles,	
  and	
  a	
  gallery	
  devoted	
  to	
  an	
  age	
  when	
  chrome	
  and	
  tailfins	
  ruled	
  the	
  road.	
  With	
  more	
  than	
  1,200	
  on	
  display	
  and	
  	
  
thousands	
  of	
  pieces	
  of	
  memorabilia,	
  everyone	
  can	
  discover	
  their	
  favorite	
  wheels	
  at	
  the	
  Miami	
  Auto	
  Museum.	
  	
  
	
  
	
  	
  
	
  	
  

We’ll send further info in early September regarding reservation fee, directions, lunch details, etc.	
  	
  

	
  
Saturday, October 24 

Mercedes-Benz of Fort Pierce 
4500 US 1, Fort Pierce, Florida 

10:00 – 12:00  
followed by lunch and brief business meeting at location TBD 

Our annual visit to our friends at Coggins Mercedes-Benz will include discussions of future 
vehicle plans, display of the new GLE, and lots more. More info to follow as we get closer to  
the event. 

 
Saturday, November 21 

Breakfast to be held in Palm Beach County 
location not locked in yet. Looking at alternative places that will rival TooJay’s. 

 More info to follow 
  
 Sunday, December 13 

Annual Road Star Holiday Party 
Hobe Sound Golf Club 

11671 SE Plandome Drive, Hobe Sound, Florida 
  
 

More info to follow 

	
  



Thanks for your continued support of M.B.C.A. and Road Star 
 

Road Star Section 
membership renewals since June 1, 2015 

Name Member Since
Kurt Bass 9/28/12

John & Linda Booth 7/11/83
James Coontz 6/21/12
Vito Cucinelli 9/1/82
Jorge Cuesta 9/1/04

John Culpepper 6/2/14
Anthony Cusanelli 9/12/05

Marcia Deluca 7/22/04
Jack Doyle 9/20/13

Ira & Stella Edelblum 6/10/09
Keith Fawcett 8/7/13
Wilbur Forbes 10/17/14

Patrick Franssen 4/20/10
Homer Greene 9/27/10

Richard Gruskin 2/12/12
Karen Harkness 7/18/14

Barry & Norma Kaminsky 4/1/05
Olli Laakso 5/4/09

Nick & Bonnie Michalisin 6/5/03
Darl & Dee Musgrove 1/8/04

Douglas O'connor & Jeanne Conway 5/12/92
James Parmley 7/1/12

James Paul 3/28/12
Ray & Linda Pierce 1/3/06

Henry & Joan Reichert 4/1/80
Jeffrey & Ulla Stanley 4/25/83

George & Helen Weaver 1/20/04



For change of address and membership info, 
send your change of address or email info directly! 

to M.B.C.A. at ; 
 

M. B. C. A.! 
1907 LeLaray St., Colorado Springs, CO 80909! 

or call 1-800-637-2360! 
 

Please copy us at the Road Star section to  
assure continuing delivery of your newsletter 

Mercedes-Benz Roadside Assistance! 
If you need roadside assistance MBUSA! 

is available 24 hours a day at:! 
1-800-FOR-MERCEDES 

We hope you will support our advertisers; 
however, 

no inference should be made that products or 
services advertised herein are approved by 

the 
Club, its officers, or members, or 

Mercedes-Benz of North America, Inc. 

Any Questions ?? Please call any Section Officer at the phone number listed above, or our National Business 
Office at 1.800.637.2360 M-F 8-5 pm MT. Or visit www.mbca.org or www.roadstar.mbca.org. 

Our	
  SecEon	
  Officers	
  
  

President – Barry Paraizo                     561-622-6261 
 

V. President – Vito Cucinelli                  772-225-7553 
 

Secretary – Linda Paraizo                     561-622-6261 
 

Treasurer – John T. Corcia                    561-694-8324 
     

Newsletter Editor – Les Goldman         561-951-7883 

  
Paul Rodecki -                       772-781-2140 
 
Stuart Altfest –              561-966-1900 
 
Peter Krones -                                      201-412-7113

   
SE Regional Dir. – Pierre Hedary         407-765-2867 


